
Spring term, week 3 in 
Raccoon class…

INDOOR PE ON WEDNESDAYS: We had a super first PE
session last week. Please continue to ensure your child
brings their labelled PE kit. They need to have their family
colour t-shirt and black shorts/ leggings/ joggers.

During our maths sessions we will be recognising numerals 1-
5, ordering them and matching quantities, exploring what
one more means, and looking at the ‘staircase’ pattern as we
have one more each time.

We will continue with the story of
Goldilocks this week. The children
were very engaged last week with

Our independent challenges to climb the mountain this week are:
1. To write a recipe for porridge.
2. To order the Numberblock characters and label them with a

numeral.

exploring the clues left at a crime scene and becoming police
officers! This week we focus on letter writing, recipe writing
and retelling the story using time conjunctions.

Squiggling has been a great 
success each morning and a 

productive and calm start to 
our day.

Congratulations to 
Shylyn and Ella C 
for receiving our 
Respect star 
learner award in 
assembly.

Please remember the story and
decodable books are changed
each Tuesday. The third book
wasn’t sent home last week as
we hadn’t finished reading it; it
should come home this Thursday.



We would appreciate any junk modelling materials donations
for our collection please. We cannot keep up with what
this year group like to use to build and create! Please can
we ask that cereal box size boxes are the largest we
receive? Toilet rolls, plastic bottles and newspapers will
also be greatly received! Thank you


